
 
 
 
 
19 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents 

School Closure  
 

Following the Government’s decision for all schools to close at the end of tomorrow we are 
sending home guidance and resources to help you support your child’s learning over the 
closure period. 
 
So that we can maintain communication during the closure period it would be useful to have 

email addresses for each family.  Please email school on admin3011@welearn365.com with 

the email address you would like us to use along the names of your children. 

It is vital that children continue to read everyday, learn their times tables and to 
practise spellings and mathematical calculations. Information on the appropriate 
expectations for each year group is available in a leaflet on the school website or from 
the school office. 

 
1. Children will bring home some reading books. A reading diary can be kept in order to 

track their progress. https://www.thebookpeople.co.uk/ stock a good range of 
inexpensive books to purchase if you would like to supplement the books you also 
have at home.  

 
2. Children should continue to practise their times tables up to 12.  Children from  

Year 2 – 6 can use their school logon for the Times Tables Rock Stars website 
 https:// ttrockstars.com/ .   
 
Your child’s logon is __________________________________________________ 
 

3. We have also sent home workbooks that include a range of age appropriate activities 
and key spellings that child need to learn. 
 

4. We have included a suggested schedule for home learning which includes a range of 
themed activities. 

 
5. Purple Mash is available on the Warwickshire online platform. Access is via your 

child’s welearn account (www.welearn365.com) . This will also give children access to 

their school email account – children’s use of this facility should be supervised.  

Your child’s logon is __________________________________________________ 
 

6. The education website Twinkl is offering parents free access to home learning packs 

– www.twinkl.co.uk . 

 

7. A list of other recommended websites has also been sent home. 

Cont …….. 
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The best way for your child to progress with their learning is to be given feedback on the 

work they complete.  We are unable to mark their work due to the volume so please mark it 

with them. 

We appreciate that this closure will have an impact on you and your family but we hope that 

these activities will support your child’s learning.  We will update our school website as the 

situation develops and we hope to see everyone back in school as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

Mr A Simms  




